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March 2010 
Mission: To improve the health of Floridians by working collaboratively to protect, promote and support breastfeeding.

Please share this e-newsletter with anyone you feel would be interested.

 
 Important Breastfeeding Legislation & Action Needed
· Contact your US Representatives and US Senators to support the Breastfeeding Promotion Act to provide a unified national policy to keep mothers, their children, and their communities healthy!  Log onto http://org2.democracyinaction.org/o/5162/t/6359/campaign.jsp?campaign_KEY=1697
· Five Florida delegates to attended the Third National Conference of State/Territory/Tribal Breastfeeding Coalition held in Arlington, VA on January 23-25, 2010.  On January 25, four of the attendees visited aids visited aids to Senators Nelson and LeMieux as well as four House of   Representative offices on Capitol Hill to encourage co-sponsoring the Breastfeeding Promotion Act.
 
 Coalition Action for Breastfeeding Working Mothers
· The Coalition launches the Florida Breastfeeding Friendly Employer Recognition Award Program.  Program infomation and application are on web site at  http://www.flbreastfeeding.org/employerprogram.htm 
· The Florida Business Case for Breastfeeding Leadership Team under the guidance of Debbie Albert has completed the Strategic Plan and has already begun to put it into action. If any area is interested in either a training for their area on the Business Case for Breastfeeding or if anyone has suggestions of business in their area that might be interested in developing a breastfeeding support program, please contact Debbie Albert at thedga@aol.com .
· If you know of a business that already has a breastfeeding worksite program in their business, please contact Debbie Albert at thedga@aol.com .  The Coalition is looking for businesses to recognize as well as to use as examples in an awareness campaign for the Florida Business Case for Breastfeeding in Program.  
· We need Breastfeeding Working Mother Testimonies - Twenty-four states have laws related to breastfeeding in the workplace, FLORIDA DOES NOT!   This is a huge barrier to mothers continuing to breastfeed when they return to work.  The AAP recommends all babies be exclusively breastfed for 6 months and continue for at least one year.  The Florida Breastfeeding Coalition is actively collecting testimonies of breastfeeding working mothers' challenges in the workplace.  These testimonies will be used to help persuade Florida lawmakers of the necessity of a workplace breastfeeding law.  The Coalition is particularly interested in testimonies of mothers who have met with barriers, hardships or discrimination, which resulted in not being able to pump in the workplace to provide milk for their baby or the loss of their job. If an employer has demonstrated support of breastfeeding mothers in the workplace, however, the Coalition would like to receive success stories as well, and award those employers with special recognition and acclaim on our website.  Please encourage mothers to e-mail both positive and negative testimonies and include their contact information to: office@flbreastfeeding.org .
 
All Day Board of Director Meeting & Planning Meeting

· A FBC Board of Director meeting will be held in Orlando at Orlando Health on April 9, 2010.  Many breastfeeding supporters are coming to the Orlando-Lake Mary Marriott Hotel for the Florida Lactation Consultant Association biennial breastfeeding conference starting at 6:00 PM April 9 - April 10, 2010. More info on FLCA conference on their web site at http://www.flca.info The FBC Board has decided this is the perfect opportunity to hold an all day Board and Planning Meeting to define crucial areas needed to help move the Coalition forward toward meeting their mission of promoting, protecting and supporting breastfeeding in the State of Florida.  The Board feels it’s important to include other breastfeeding supporters at this important planning meeting and has created the following link for those who are interested in attending to RSVP.  Space is limited; completion of survey will not definitely guarantee space available.  Those completing the survey will receive confirmation and directions of meeting place and time 2 weeks before the event.  
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/2LBP95D  
· A separate survey has been developed to allow those not planning to attend the above meeting to give input to the Coalition for future planning.  Click on the link below to go to the survey and give your input.
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/5ZF6MSM
 
Projects in the Works for 2010 
· Implementing Business Case for Breastfeeding
· Establishing the Florida Breastfeeding Friendly Employer Award Program
· Implementing Loving Support Peer Counselor Project as a partner with FL DOH and Healthy Start in 5 counties

· Physician and Healthcare Conference with La Leche League of Florida, October 2010, Bayside Hilton St. Petersburg

· Forming Legislative Committee to work on legislation for breastfeeding working mothers

 
 How YOU can HELP the Coalition HELP Breastfeeding Mothers & Babies
· Spread the word about the Florida Breastfeeding Coalition and about the Coalition’s website.   It’s a great resource for breastfeeding information as well as advocacy of breastfeeding. Also, please include the Coalition website link on any breastfeeding materials you or your group or organization distributes to mothers and healthcare professionals. www.flbreastfeeding.org 

· If you know of a health fair or conference that BREASTFEEDING should be promoted at, please email office@flbreastfeeding.org
· The Coalition is publicly funded by donations.  You can make a donation to Florida Breastfeeding Coalition, Inc. (a 501(c)3 organization) by visiting www.flbreastfeeding.org/donations.htm
Promote, Protect and Support Breastfeeding www.flbreastfeeding.org
 


